MANAGER’s REPORT FOR JANUARY 11, 2013
GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & ComMMISSIONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week...

Village Council Meeting — The Village Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 15 at 7 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting — The next Village Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 5 at 7 p.m. in the
Council Chambers at Village Hall

Coffee with the Council — The next Coffee with the Council will be held on Saturday, January 19 at 9 a.m. at the
Downers Growe Library

Details of Bids for Library Bond Refunding - At the January 8, 2013 Village Council meeting, staff provided a
report on the library bond refunding. As requested by Commissioner Durkin, below are the bid results for the Library
Bond Refunding authorized by parameters ordinance by the Village Council.

Financial Institution Bid

JP Morgan 0.9200%
BMO Capital Markets 1.2029%
MB Financial 2.2640%
Popular Community Bank 3.2505%

Education Session for Residents on Water Conservation and Stormwater Incentives - On February 21 at 7
p.m., Village staff and Jim Kleinwachter of the Conservation Foundation will provide an educational presentation to
residents regarding the benefits of water conservation and stormwater management, as well as additional information for
residents interested in pursuing incentives as part of the stormwater utility. The presentation will focus on rain barrels,
rain gardens, permeable pavers and other practices that can help residents save on water bills, as well as take advantage
of the stormwater utility incentives. The location for the session is the the 3rd Floor of the Lincoln Center (935 Maple
Ave).

Strategic Planning Dates - This year’s Long-Range Financial Plan process will include identification of strategically
important issues and solutions in additional to financial planning. The process will take place over four meetings,
tentatively scheduled for May 21, June 11, July 9 and August 13. The meetings are scheduled to take place in the
Committee Room following regularly scheduled Village Council meetings.

Maple Tower Water Tank Rehabilitation Project - The work on the inside of the tank was completed this week
and the paint is fully cured. The disinfection process started this week and staff anticipates that the tank will be filled and
put back mnto service by the end of next week. This project will be completed in the Spring with the exterior painting of
the tank.



